Mr. Stepher Haddrill Chief Executive Financial Reporting Council 5th Floor Aldwych House 71-91 Aldwych London WC2B 4HN

10th January, 2011

-> Susan ce Trutha.

Dear Mr. Haddrill.

I see from reading the newspapers that your Council is considering the possibility of allowing companies to stop producing hard copies of their annual reports and accounts.

I must make it clear that I am violently opposed to such a possibility. Private investors in the shares of publicly-quoted companies are already getting less and less information. Furthermore, we are not all able to use a computer which you regard as an acceptable alternative means of communication.

Yours sincerely,

J. M. Rosselli